
 

 

 

The City is conducting an Opportunity Study to 

revision the future use of the Discovery Centre 

(former Canadian Marine Discovery Centre) located 

on Pier 8, in Hamilton's West Harbour.  

 

Join us at a Community Open House to learn about 

an option that includes a multi-use space including 

a library, Indigenous community gathering area, 

exhibits and gallery space, café, and other visitor 

amenities, and to provide your feedback about the 

future of the building.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You are also invited to provide feedback through the City's Engage Hamilton website for this project:  

https://engage.hamilton.ca/discoverycentre 

 

WHEN: September 12, 2023, 6:00 - 8:00PM 
 
WHERE: Discovery Centre, 77 Harbourside Way (Formerly 57 Discovery Drive) 
 
MEETING FORMAT: Short presentation will be provided at 6:00PM, followed by an Open House. You 
will have the opportunity to view displays with information about the concept and the project process, 
and ask questions of the project team. 
 
More information about this project is available at the City's project website. 
 

For more information about this Community Open House, and/or if you have accessibility requirements, 
please contact Andrea Smith, Senior Development Consultant (West Harbour), Municipal Land 
Development Office, email: westharbour@hamilton.ca, Ph: (905) 546-2424 x2085.  

 
 
 
Information will be collected in accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. With the 
exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the public record. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF COMMUNITY OPEN HOUSE 

Revisioning the Discovery Centre 
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